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December 13, 2018 
 
Mr. Greg Thornton 
Superintendent 
Nevada Youth Training Center 
100 Youth Center Rd. 
Elko, NV 89803 
 
 
Dear Mr. Thornton: 
 
Thank you for participating in the Administrative Review of the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and 
School Breakfast Programs (SBP) for the Nevada Youth Training Center from November 7th until November 
8th 2018. The Administrative Review and Procurement Reviews are now closed.  
 
Thank you, again, for your continued efforts to provide nutritious meals to the youth in the Nevada Youth 
Training Center.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rose Wolterbeek, MA, SNS 
School Nutrition Specialist III 
rwolterbeek@agri.nv.gov 
 
cc: Joe Dibble, School Nutrition Supervisor, NDA 
Vern Harlow, ASO, NYTC 
Arturo Martinez, Food Service Manager, NYTC 


